From: WordPress

To: Keri Nikolajewski; Angela Palmer; Winter Lipson
Subject: Public Comment for the Workforce Committee, December 4, 2024
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 12:50:51 PM

Public comment submitted through NSHE
Online form

Public Comment for the Workforce Committee, December
4,2024

Email: sondra.cosgrove@csn.edu

Name: Sondra Cosgrove

Representing someone other than yourself?:

Meeting: Workforce Committee, December 4, 2024

Agenda Item: #5 CSN Partnership with the Southern Nevada Building Trade Union
Apprenticeship Partnership

In Favor / Opposed / Other: No Position stated — Concerned or Neutral
Comment:

In the 2023 legislative session, the SNBTU Executive Director spoke in opposition to a bill
that would ensure women had equitable access to building trades apprenticeships, so I am
worried that NSHE is partnering with a private organization that discriminates against women.
The bill was AB305
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/NELIS/REL/82nd2023/Bill/10152/Overview
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